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 Ms.Ito took me to Nagasaki in August. She joined the teachers’ seminar for English education. She was so 

happy to meet Ms.Sakuma at last! Ms.Sakuma and Ms.Peterson have been making great efforts with Origami 

cranes project. Do you remember that we studied about Sadako story and joined the project in this March? We 

made over 100 paper cranes and sent them to Arizona Memorial, Hawaii. Those cranes were given to the visitors 

from all over the world by the students of Punahou School in Honolulu. Ms.Ito and I realized the origami project 

surely connects our hearts for peace together. While we’re making origami cranes, we think about peace and 

imagine the person who will get those cranes in the future. I wish that this program will be continued with the 

heart of friendship.  

 

I was listening to Ms.Yoshioka giving the speech.  
Ms.Sakuma shows us about the great volunteers from Punahou School & the precious story 

from Sadako to Ms.Peterson.    

I wrote a message to Punahou School. 

At the Nagasaki Atomic Bomb Museum, I saw a lot of Origami cranes and messages from all over the world wishing for peace.  

On August 9th,1945, the 

atomic bomb was 

dropped and destroyed 

many lives. We need to 

learn from the history. 

Peace Park 


